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Municipality of Pontiac 

April 1, 2021 – 12:00 p.m. 

 

What you need to know: 

 
• Good news! As of April 1, the Highway Safety Code (HSC) officially allows firefighters to use 

the flashing green light to identify their personal vehicle when traveling to fire stations or to 

the scene of an incident. 

 

• Approximately twenty firefighters from the Municipality of Pontiac have been using this 

equipment since 2016 as part of a pilot project. As of today, this pilot project becomes a 

permanent project. 

 

• Showing courtesy to firefighters can help them get to an emergency location more quickly. 

Where to inquire: 

◼ Municipality of Pontiac’s Website: www.municipalitepontiac.com 

◼ Municipality of Pontiac’s Facebook account: www.facebook.com/pontiacmun 

http://www.municipalitepontiac.com/
http://www.facebook.com/pontiacmun

